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We care about your privacy and want to be clear about what we do with your personal information. 

What we collect 

• Details you give us (like your name, email address, or anything you send us via forms or 

email). 

• Technical info (like your IP address, browser type, and how you use our site). 

How we use it 

We use your information to: 

• Provide our services to you 

• Improve our website and your experience 

• Send you updates or newsletters (if you’ve asked for them) 

• Keep our website safe and secure 

• Meet legal requirements 

Sharing your data 

We only share your information with: 

• Trusted service providers who help us run our website and services 

• Legal or regulatory bodies if the law requires it 

Cookies 

We use cookies to make our website work and to understand how people use it. 

• Some cookies are essential. 

• Others (like analytics) need your permission — you can manage these in your browser 

settings. 

Your rights 

You can: 

• See the information we hold about you 

• Ask us to correct or delete it 

• Tell us to stop using it for certain things 

• Withdraw your consent if you’ve given it 



                                                           
If you’re unhappy with how we’ve handled your data, you can also contact the Information 

Commissioner’s Office (ICO) at https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/. 

How to contact us 

If you have any questions or want to use your privacy rights: 

• Email: info@sekgroup.org.uk 

• Phone: 01227 469970 

• Contact form: https://sekgroup.org.uk/contact-us/ 

Read our full Privacy Notice here → [Link to full policy] 
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